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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Pillsbury, Clare (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Friday, July 17, 2020 5:35 PM
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings; Swanson, Christopher (CI-StPaul)
Cc: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: RE: CG2002D3 - 111 Cook Ave E - FW: Voice Mail (1 minute and 39 seconds)

The assessment has been paid by the title company. Therefore there is no need for a TA file. 
 
Thank you! 
 
 

Clare Pillsbury 
Management Assistant I 
Saint Paul Public Works 
800 City Hall Annex, 25 West 4th Street
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8862 
F: 651-266-6222 
Clare.Pillsbury@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

www.stpaul.gov/garbage 

 
 
 
 

From: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings <LegislativeHearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Thursday, July 9, 2020 3:14 PM 
To: Swanson, Christopher (CI-StPaul) <Christopher.Swanson@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Pillsbury, Clare (CI-StPaul) 
<Clare.Pillsbury@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Cc: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: FW: CG2002D3 - 111 Cook Ave E - FW: Voice Mail (1 minute and 39 seconds) 
 
Need ta for 7/23 
 

From: Assessment_English (CI-StPaul) <Assessment_English@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Thursday, July 9, 2020 12:34 PM 
To: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul) <marcia.moermond@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) 
<mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: CG2002D3 - 111 Cook Ave E - FW: Voice Mail (1 minute and 39 seconds) 
 
Hi, we are the are the owners of property address 111 Cook Avenue East, my name is Ka Ying Thao. This is file number 
CG2002D3. I received this letter of ratification of assessment. What I do not understand is, I just spoke to the title 
company, they paid a total of $258.46 and the payment cleared on March 9. I called Waste Management and they told 
me that the City of St. Paul paid that balance of $114.34. I’m confused. As a new homeowner, the title company aid 
$258.46, they claimed they never received any kind of overpayment return, and then the City of St. Paul sends me this 
note that it’s going to be assessment on because of the delinquent garbage bill. I just kind of need some clarification 
here for what to do, because if it was paid by the ? title company but then it was also paid by you guys, I’m in the 
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middle. We don’t like things like this on our behalf. We thought everything was really clear. Give me a call. 651-278-
9159. I kind of need answers because I’m kind of lost at this time. Thank you.  
 
 

 

 
Katie Burger 
Executive Assistant 
Saint Paul City Council 
15 West Kellogg Boulevard, Suite 310 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8567 
F: 651-266-8574 
kathryn.burger@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 
 

Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America 

 
 

From: +1 651-278-9159 <+1 651-278-9159>  
Sent: Thursday, July 9, 2020 11:00 AM 
To: Assessment_English (CI-StPaul) <Assessment_English@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Voice Mail (1 minute and 39 seconds) 
 
You received a voice mail from KA YING THAO. 
 

 

Set Up Voice Mail 


